
Earth Class News 

General News  

We have had a lovely first week and everyone has settled in 

really well. We are really proud of how grown up and 

independent the children have been at putting their bags on 

their pegs and coming into class. We have enjoyed getting to 

know each other and playing this week, the home corner, 

playdoh and of course outdoors have been our favourite 

areas.  

 

We will start P.E next week on Thursday afternoon, we will 

be taking it slowly getting changed just practicing with 

getting shorts and shoes on and off and we are here to help 

so please don’t be worried if your child needs help getting 

changed.  

 

Thank you for writing in books that you are enjoying your 

stories, we hope you can read them a few times in order to 

really get to know the story and have a chance to talk about 

the characters.  

 

Next week we will be learning about Maps, making a map of 

the school, talking about who is in our family and how we 

have changed since being a baby. 

 

 Please email a baby picture of your child to Mrs King.  


